Nordic Business Media acquires
HedgeNordic.com

Dear Reader,

we are happy to inform you, Nordic Business Media AB, the company publishing HedgeFonder.nu, in
November 2012 acquired the website and business of HedgeNordic.com.

Over the next weeks, we will merge the index databases of HedgeNordic and HedgeFonder.nu news
service to one website which will run under the HedgeNordic brand - and we have many more
interesting features coming up to truly offer one single access point to the Nordic hedge fund
industry! Access to the indices and funds of the Nordic Hedge Fund Index (NHX) will be free of
charge to registered users. (A nice break from a current 950 Euro annual fee)

We are preparing to widen the universe of funds and managers that compose the NHX and its
subindices, which is currently limited to funds/managers domiciled in a Nordic country. In future, we
will also be including those funds where investment theme or management has a clear connection to
the Nordics but choose be domiciled elsewhere. This will give a more accurate picture of the
regional industry and skill among Nordic managers.

Many thanks for your continued support!
Yours sincerely,

Kamran Ghalitschi
Nordic Business Media AB

You can view the full press release following this link: Nordic Business Media acquires
HedgeNordic.com
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